This term we have been exploring ‘Healthy Minds, Healthy Bodies’ for
inquiry. We have looked at how the digestive system works and how foods
affect us. Earlier on in the term we created a project where we chose a
fruit or vegetable and found different information about the category,
nutritional value, where it grows and what recipes it can be used in.
Throughout the term we have also been cooking for our families for
inquiry homework. We have had a lot of fun preparing and making the
meal and then presenting what we have done to the class. Finally, the
most fun we have had is the baking at school. We had a Finnish family
visiting on Monday, which was lucky for them as we made cupcakes with
the grade 1 and 2s. While they cooked, we played outside with the grade
1s and 2s which we loved.




